JAN 25 2018

COLEBROOK TOWN CLERK

## TOWN OF COLEBROOK Board of Assessment Appeals

Notice is hereby given that all persons claiming to be aggrieved by the doings of the Assessor with regard to the October 1, 2017 Grand List must file an Application for Assessment Appeal with the Board of Assessment Appeals on or before February 20, 2018. Applications are available from the Assessor's Office or Town Clerk or through the Town website at www.townofcolebrook.org.

Dated this 29th day of January, at Colebrook, CT.

Frank Thompson Chairman